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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy dumpster
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 8:10:54 AM






From: DE*LON BARB ASKVIG <delonbarb@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 11:00 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy dumpster
 
Cyndi,
Thank you so much for alerting the Sandy residents of our spring and fall clean up change.
I have family members who have lived in the cities where they do the “dumpsters” clean up and they
have said it just does not work, it is easy for people from outside the city to throw there items in it.
The dumpster can “fill” way too fast because of how residents place their large items. And for as
much as it is said for people not to go through the piles at the curb... that actually encourages the real
recycling and limiting the amount of items going to the dump.
Please please please don’t let this change happen!
Barb Askvig 
Weeping Willow drive


Sent from my iPhone
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